
Emergency Alerts 

School District 51 has partnered with the Grand Junction Regional Communications 
Center on the new Emergency and Community Alerts program. Parents can sign up to 
receive alerts on school incidents or closures as well as a wide variety of other 
community news like road closures and fire locations. And, it’s free and easy! Just visit 
www.gjcity.org and click on Emergency and Community Alerts on the left of the screen. 
Start receiving your alerts today on your cell phone (via call or text), home phone, work 
phone or e-mail… or all four! 

 


